
Kids and Cars

Would you leave a million dollars in your car? The Logan Police Department is encouraging
everyone NOT to leave any child in a car or near a car unattended.

When picking up or dropping off children at day care centers, do not leave any child in the
car.
Do not leave the car running.
Carjacking does occur and within seconds you could lose your child.

https://www.cityofloganohio.com/police-department/page/kids-and-cars

